
As a fan of Theodore Roosevelt National Park and the amazing wild horses that are at the heart 
of these historic badlands, I encourage you to pass SCR 4006.  The wild horses need 
protection, and TRNP needs the horses.  You’ve spoke up for them in the past.  Please do the 
right thing now.  Thank you, Charlotte Roe


